

NO. 3 • AUGUST-OCTOBER 2022

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE CALEDONIA COUNTRY CLUB

TANYA WILKIE, Editor

# **MEN'S 2022 CLUB CHAMPION**



Congratulations to Aaron Wood.

# **LADIES 2022 INVITATIONAL WINNERS**



Congratulations to first-time winners Stacy Moschettieri & Carla Edmister who won with a score of 58. There were 27 teams competing in this year's invitational.

This is Stacy's first invitational win as a member.

# **WELCOME NEW MEMBERS**

- Cory Sisson
- Jim Shelly
- Steve Marchase
- Nathan Seefried
- Mark Marchase
- Tom Wheelehan
- Kathleen FitzGibbon

#### **LADIES 2022 CLUB CHAMPION**



Congratulations to Valliery Holmes.

# **2022 SENIOR CLUB CHAMPIONS**



Congratulations to Duong Truong, Men's Senior Champion; Charlie Tufano, Men's Super Senior Champion; and Joy Walker, Ladies Senior and Super Senior Champion.

# **SAVE THE DATE!**

Saturday May 27, 2023

# 60th Anniversary Party for CCC

Scotch Golf Tournament Cocktails, Dinner & Dancing

#### **2022 LEGION TOURNAMENT WINNERS**



Congratulations to the team of Corey Gurski, Ryan Gurski, Joe Disano, and Corey Sherman from Hilton Country Club. First-time players in the Legion Tournament.

# **FALL FESTIVAL WINNERS**



Congratulations to Matt McKenney (left) and Mike Hite; first time winners! A total of 60 teams competed this year.

# **IRRIGATION UPDATE**

As many of you are aware, we have struggled with water issues this season. Tom Forsyth, Dan Hartford, and our crew have done a commendable job in dealing with the problem.

At the Weitzel family shareholders' meeting in August, the aging irrigation system was identified as the number one financial priority. The next step is to install an additional pump to the irrigation system. Once that is installed, any additional upgrades will be addressed as needed.

Thank you for your patience and support this past summer.

# THE WEITZEL FAMILY HONORED FOR 44 YEARS OF SPONSORING THE LEGION MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT



Toby Weitzel, Scott Weitzel, Alan Weitzel (back row)
Patti Jo Weitzel-Foye, Tanya Wilkie (front row)

The Weitzel family was honored and humbled to receive this recognition from the Legion.

#### JUNIOR GOLF PROGRAM



The Junior Golf Camp was a success this summer with kids learning the fundamentals of the game, golf etiquette, and playing holes on the final day.

Thank you to all the members who donated to this program.

# **SNOW BIRD TOURNAMENT**

Congratulations to Ladies' Snowbird winners Deb Wagner & Jan Wagner and Men's Snowbird co-winners Duong Truong & Charlie Potter and Zach Nothnagle & Brian Pullyblank.